
NOTICE OF NDWCA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 

Leon Pederson, President of the NDWCA, on behalf of ND 
Commissioner of Agriculture Doug Goehring and Deputy 
Commissioner Tom Bodine, has called a NDWCA Executive Committee 
Board meeting. 
 
The meeting will take place at 1:00pm, January 27th, 2016, at the ND 
Dept of Ag offices, 6th Floor, ND State Capitol Bldg, Bismarck. 
 
Purpose of the meeting is to discuss the Weed Free Forage Program 
and outreach for county and city weed boards. The meeting is open to 
the public. 
 


